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 Planning & Development Department
100 S. Myrtle Avenue, Suite 210

Clearwater, FL 33756
Telephone: (727) 562-4567 

www.myclearwater.com 

ATTENTION: 

ABOVE GROUND POOL CONTRACTORS 
 

 
The City of Clearwater now has a program relating to electrical work on above ground 
pools.  The pool contractor’s permit and inspection will not be held up for electrical work 
not being completed if the following is true: 
 

 The contractor provides us with an affidavit from the owner, using the attached 
affidavit or one similar to it at time of permitting. 

 
 No electrical work is done or required. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us at (727) 562-4567 and ask for plan review. 
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ABOVE GROUND SWIMMING POOL  
AFFIDAVIT 

 
 
 
I / we the owners of property located at _________________________ have contracted with 
 
______________________________ to install an above ground swimming pool on the property. 
 
Check all that apply: 
 
� There is no electrical work required or proposed on this installation. 
 
� There is electrical work required or proposed on this installation. 
 
� The contract does include electrical work by this contractor. 
 
� I understand that if I do the electrical work required for this project, I will obtain the 

necessary permits and inspections.   
 
� I understand that if I hire someone to do the electrical work, they must be properly licensed 

and obtain the necessary permits and inspections. 
 

 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Print Owner(s)’ Name(s) 
 
         
 
Signature of Owner(s) 
 
 
Date: ____________________ 
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